
March 11, 2024 

 

The Program Council met on Monday, March 11 at 3PM in the Fleck Room.   

 

Old Business 

 

It has been decided that there will be no organized art show for April. A suggestion was made 

that a future show might be “UU Family” art which would be art by our members, owned and 

loaned by members of the Meeting House. 

 

Thanks and much praise to Membership for a wonderful New Member brunch which was 

enjoyed by new members and others. 

 

New Business 

 

 Search for a new Social Activities progressing. 

 

Pastoral Care is considering some sort of program involving Elder Services. They are eager to 

speak to groups; the team will consider a one time or series of programs. 

 

 A reminder that Outreach will promote programs, but they will not create them; plans should be 

sent to Outreach as soon as possible, even if not totally firmed up, so they can begin to plan a 

campaign. Email ideas, plans, questions to chathamuu@gmail.com   

 . 

Pavia sent an email outlining her idea for a benefit concert to be held this summer in the 

sanctuary. Enthusiastic discussion followed! 

 

Social Justice: * The A to Z Literacy program may be a possible inclusion as a monthly 

Outreach. *Question about possible beach cleanup by the Scouts. Info coming *Looking again 

into collecting for reflective backpacks for summer workers; more to come. *Possible Sunday 

service on human trafficking with PATH; also service featuring DA Galibois being planned. 

*Request from Council to prepare a list of Outreach recipients for the Annual Meeting Report. 

 

 Much discussion about plans for a farewell event for Tracy. Which date, time, location all 

discussed with no firm decisions; Sue will clarify details with Tracy when she returns from 

vacation. 

 

Next meeting, in the Fleck Room, Monday April 8 at 3PM. 

Meeting adjourned at 4:50PM  

mailto:chathamuu@gmail.com

